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 The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success with Quality and 

Honor! Bauder will do this by preparing all children for on or 

above grade level work in middle school and beyond by collabo-

rating as educators and a community.  

 

 

Hello Bauder families, 

 

Welcome to the 2017 -2018 school year.  We have had a smooth 

beginning to the school year and it is  exciting to see your children 

so ready to learn.  Thank you parents for teaching your children to 

value their education.  We continue our work with the Florida Stand-

ards and have high expectations for every child at Bauder.  Our 

theme this year is “Super Learners- Above and Beyond”.   It is our 

goal that every student learn above what is expected so  he/she is 

prepared to move beyond to middle school, high school, college, 

career and life.  We know this works best when we partner with 

you, our families, to create a learning experience that meets the 

needs of each child.   

 

This year we will continue the work of Project Based Learning (PBL) 

as we create learning experiences that use 21st century skills to 

acquire knowledge, solutions and habits of excellence as we be-

come more reflective in regards to our work through peer and adult 

feedback.  This work is challenging but the effort is worth the expe-

rience and the learning opportunities it provides.   

 

This school year we are also excited to return to the Reading Units 

of Study.  This is the literacy work that has been researched and 

grown through Teachers College at Columbia University.  We are 

excited about what this work will do for children in literacy.  Your 

child’s teacher will speak with you about this at Open House and if 

you have any further questions please contact me.  I am very excit-

ed about what I have seen this work do for children.  

 

Bauder remains a school that is  dedicated to  the Seminole  Com-

munity.  We remain part of the Seminole Eco-System so that we can 

join with other Seminole community schools to support children as 

they transition from one educational setting to the next.      We look 

forward to the many opportunities that this school year has to offer 

and we are here to serve your children.  If at any time you have a 

concern or a great idea to share please contact me, Lisa Bultmann- 

(727) 547-7831. 

 

Welcome to the 2017 -2018 school year.  Together, we can make it a 

GREAT YEAR.  Here’s to a year of being – “Super Learners – Above & 

Beyond.” 

 

Lisa Bultmann, Principal 

 Message from the principal     August 2017  
Dates to Remember 

Aug. 17 4th gr. Open House  (6:00 p.m.) 

Aug. 17 5th gr. Open House (6:00 p.m.) 

Aug. 22 2nd gr. Open House (6:00 p.m.) 

Aug. 22 3rd gr. Open House  (7:00 p.m.) 

Aug. 28 New Volunteer Orientation (8:40 a.m.) 

Sept. 04 Labor Day—No School 

Sept. 05 Boosters Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 05 Kdg. Open House  (6:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 05 1st gr. Open House  (7:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 07 Fall Student Pictures 

Sept. 11-15    9/11 Day of Giving donation drive 

Sept. 13 All Pro Dad’s (7:40 a.m.-8:20 a.m.) 

Sept. 13 Blood Mobile (7:45 a.m.-12:45 p.m.) 

Sept. 13 5th gr. EOY Meeting (5:15 p.m.) 

Sept. 13 SAC Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

         Building Success with Quality and Honor      Website: http://www.bauder-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us 

Bauder Safety 

Supervision:  The safety of children is everyone’s 

responsibility and we need everyone to support 

our efforts in this.   Please understand that supervi-

sion of children does not begin at Bauder until 8:05 

a.m. in the morning.  Dropping children off before this time 

compromises their safety.  Bauder staff  members have 

meetings and conferences  in the mornings and children 

dropped off before this 8:05 a.m. time means that adults are 

not on duty.   

Car Circles: The Bauder staff is working hard to make 

drop-off and pick-up in the mornings and afternoons safe 

and timely.  Your help is greatly appreciated.  We ask that 

you stay in your cars if you are using the car circles.  Your 

child will be delivered or called over the microphone  to 

your car for pick-up.  Use of a  name tag with your child’s 

first/ last name and grade in the windshield will greatly ex-

pedite this process in the afternoons. Please remember  that 

no student is allowed to walk in any parking lots without  an 

adult. Please do not tell your child to meet you in a parking 

lot.  Thank  you for helping us keep all children safe.   

Character Word of the Month:  RESPECT 

Treating yourself and others with courtesy and consid-

eration. 

All Pro Dad’s 

All Pro Dad’s will be meeting on Sept. 13th at 7:40 a.m.  This is 

a great way for dads to spend quality time with their children.  

This group will meet every other month, throughout the school 

year.  Please come and join this great program. 
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News from the Cafeteria! 

As a reminder, we serve breakfast to all students FREE OF CHARGE eve-

ry morning with a variety of hot and cold items.  Breakfast begins at 8:00 

a.m., so come a little early and take advantage of our great offering.  Re-

member to either send in lunch money with your child, or you can pay 

online at www.myschoolbucks.com.  Lunch is $2.00 a day.  We have 

some new things on the menu this year.  Menus and nutritional facts can 

be found on the app nutrislice or through pcsb.org.  See you in the cafete-

ria! 

                    August  2017 

9/11 Day of Giving 

 Community Project 

This year we will be collecting donations for 

Pack-A-Sack.  This donation drive will run 

from 9/11/17 through 9/15/17.  A flyer will 

be sent home with additional information. 

Clinic News 

NO STUDENT SHALL TRANSPORT MEDICATION 
(including over the counter medications) TO OR FROM 

SCHOOL.  

A parent needs to hand deliver all medications to the 
front office and fill out the appropriate paperwork. 

 

FYI: Sunscreen NO longer requires a prescription from 
a physician. We encourage our students to protect their 

skin from the strong Florida sun! 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
Nurse Bridget or Sue at 727.547.7829 x2009 

P.E. News 
Parents/Guardians, please remember that students are required to wear proper footwear for Physical Education class.  Boots, 

sandals, flip-flops, crocs, or shoes with heels are not permitted for safety reasons.  If the ground is wet/muddy, it is recom-

mended that your child brings an extra pair of socks and shoes to school with them to change into, if needed.  

If your child is not feeling well and needs to be excused from class or you would like them to “take it easy”, please provide a 

note with an explanation of the situation.   Also, if your child is out for an extended period (5 school days or more) due to ill-

ness or injury, please provide a note (from a parent/guardian or a physician’s office) stating that they are allowed to resume 

P.E. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation!  We are looking forward to another fantastic year in P.E.! 

    

        Save the Date:  August 28th 

New Volunteer Orientation 

8:40 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

Student Fall Pictures 

Every student will have his/her picture taken on Thursday, Sept. 7th.  
Order forms will be sent home.  Extra forms will be available in the office.  

Please send your completed form with payment made out to Strawbridge 

Studios with your child on Sept. 7th.  To pay online with a credit card, 
visit www.strawbridge.net. 

BOOSTERS 

Come one, Come ALL! 

Bauder Boosters is hosting our first fundraiser of the year – 

The Bauder AUCTION. 

When: Friday, Sep. 15, 2017 

Time: 6 p.m. 

Where:  Bauder Cafeteria 

Come bid on a teacher, staff member, basket and/or com-

munity activity!  Food such as pizza and Chick-Fil-a will also 

be sold. 

Auction letters have been sent home from all grade levels – 

pleases support Bauder by donating to our classroom bas-

kets. 

If you have any questions or would like to donate items from 

your business, please contact our Chairperson, Liz 

Sorenson at liz24@yahoo.com. 

mailto:liz24@yahoo.com

